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Dear Cumberland Council,

I am writing to express my strong objection to the proposed development application
(DA2023/0130) for an organic waste transfer plant at 109A Church St, Lidcombe. As a
resident living near the proposed site, I am deeply concerned about the significant
impact it will have on pollution and air quality in the area.

The close proximity of the plant to residential zones (only 70 meters away) raises
serious concerns about the potential deterioration of air quality. Organic waste
transfer plants are known to emit odors and potentially hazardous substances, which
can adversely affect the health and well-being of nearby residents, including myself.
Additionally, the narrowness of the road leading to the site makes it unsuitable for
heavy truck traffic associated with a waste transfer plant. This raises concerns about
increased congestion, accidents, and potential damage to property and infrastructure,
further exacerbating the pollution and air quality issues.

Furthermore, as a resident, the proposed development will directly impact my daily
life and the livability of the neighborhood. It is essential that the Cumberland
Council takes into account the negative consequences this plant will have on pollution
levels, air quality, and the overall well-being of residents.

I urge you to carefully consider these objections and reject the approval of
DA2023/0130 for the organic waste transfer plant. The health and quality of life of
the community, including residents like myself, must be prioritized.

Thank you for your attention to this matter. I trust that you will take my concerns
into account during the decision—making process.

Yours sincerely,
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